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............................................................................ 
Comment Text : 
-->My comment addresses the transportation of nuclear waste in any manner. 
The recent accident and deaths involving an 18-wheeler in Las Vegas on 1-15 
should speak for itself! Whether transported by rail or truck, the route 
would pass through many towns and densley populated areas throughout the 
country. Is the possibility of an unknown number of deaths or contamination 
worth the risk? I tnink not. Instead of spending untold amounts of taxpayer 
dollars on this faulty project, spend the money on research to recycle the 
nuclear waste into a form which could be re-used in nuclear power plants, etc. 
If storage of nuclear waste is supposedly so safe, why not just leave it where 
it is? 
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